ACK, Kyle Nicholas (B) F.E. Times Review Mp/4/2,

## BLACK-ROBINS IT'S A BOY!!

Eileen and Gregg are pleased to announce the surprised arrival of their son, KYLE NICHOLAS JAMES. Early but very welcomed, he was born at Douglas Memorial on March 13th, 1990 at 6:20 p.m., weighing 5 lbs 7 ozs and was 18 1/2" long. Second grandson for Nicholas and Pauline Black, first grandchild for James and Teresa Robins all of Fort Erie. Proud Aunts and Uncleare Maria, Traci and Paul. Also, first cousin for Justin. We would

Dr. Spencer, Dr. Attuah, and the O.B. Staff for all their help and encouragement. A special thanks to Aunt Maria from Kyle for being there for Mommy

and giving her all your love and support.